
 
 
 
  

Howell Township  
Bids to Install Sidewalk along Oak Grove Rd.  

 
Howell Township is accepting sealed bids to install a section of sidewalk along Oak Grove Road, see 
attached spec sheet or visit www.howelltownshipmi.org.  All sealed bids must be returned to Howell 
Township to the attention of the Township Clerk, no later than July 31st by 5pm.  Any bids returned after 
this time may not be considered.  The Township Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all 
bids, to waive informalities or errors in the bidding process, and to accept any bid deemed to be in the 
best interest of the Township, including bids that are not for the lowest amount.  Bids will be opened at 
a meeting open to the public at the Howell Township Hall located at 3525 Byron Road on August 4th at 
10:30 am.  The Township Board will consider all contracts at the August 11th Board meeting.     

    Sue Daus 
    Howell Township Clerk 


